Dear Sixth Grade Families, 

Got questions?  We wanted to provide information about the different groups for math and English. Although we have discussed this with students, it might be helpful for you to review the information with them.  If you have any questions or concerns don’t hesitate to contact us.

Math & English Placement: 

[image: image1.wmf]In an effort to best meet the needs of all of our students, homeroom classes will be regrouped for the study of mathematics and English.  We recognize that some students grasp concepts more quickly and need to be able to work at a faster pace.  At the same time, other students process new concepts at a slower pace and often need more repetition.  
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The mixture of students will be based on the following criteria: 

· beginning of the year assessments in both English and Math
· MAP Test information
· performance & observation during class instruction 
· input from the students’ fifth-grade teachers

Expectations for class work, homework, and tests will be the same.  However, because each class will be working at its own pace, homework assignments will differ depending on the lesson being taught and the depth of the instruction.  

Through continued evaluation in the next few weeks students could change groups.  Overall, the goal is to create a comfortable, successful and challenging learning environment for our students. 
Sincerely,

Ms. Wilder

Ms. Pech

